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 Bunkerville Town Advisory Board 

   
 June 1, 2023 
 

                                                               APPROVED - MINUTES 
  
 

 
 

 

Board Members:         Casey Anderson – Chair - Present     
   Laren Abbott – Vice Chair - Absent  
   Brian Haviland - Present 
   Vernon Pollock – Present 
                                                Chad Jensen - Absent 

 

   
   

 
Secretary:                         Judy Metz, 702-397-6475, Judith.metz@clarkcountyNV.gov 
 

Liaison:                             William Covington, 702-455-2540, William.Covington@ClarkCountyNV.gov 
 
 

 

 

 

I.  Call to Order, Invocation, Pledge of Allegiance, Roll Call 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:03 PM. 

 

 

II. Public Comment 

 

 NONE 

 

III Approval of February 2, 2023 Minutes. 

 

 Moved by: Vernon Pollock 

 Action: Approved 
 Vote:3-0/Unanimous 

 

 

  

         IV.   Approval of Agenda for June 1, 2023. 
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 Moved by: Brian Haviland 

 Action: Approved 
 Vote:3-0/Unanimous 

 

 

V. Informational Items 

 

 NONE 
 

 

VI. Planning & Zoning 

 

 NONE 

 

VII. General Business 

 

1. Motion to accept Bunkerville TAB By-laws as written. 

Motion: Brian Haviland 

Action: Approval 

Vote: 3/0 Unanimous 

 

VIII. Public Comment 

  

              FRSDinfo.org – Requests Personal letters of support from TAB members. Speaking for FRSD 

were Ken Cox, Lindsey Dalley, and Jodi Thornley.  CCSD doesn’t see us as a rural school, 

therefore we miss out on a lot of grants.  Congressman Yurek, and Senator Stone support funding 

for a feasibility study.  We are not the only schools looking for this to happen. 

 

 Splash Pad needs to be working before the Grand Re-Opening. 

 

 Vernon Pollock wants to know “The noise ordinance for Bunkerville”. 

 

 I shared flyers and answered questions about the Grand Re-Opening and Bunkerville’s Best 

Celebration.  TAB members will be posting flyers and inviting families to the Event. 

 

IX Next meeting date: June 15, 2023 

 

X Meeting is adjourned at 7:48. 

 

  

   
 

  


